
 
 
  
 
 
18 January 2024 
 
Dear Families 
  

Ref: Residential trip to Winmarleigh Hall  

As we prepare for our exciting educational adventure, we wanted to ensure that you have all 
the necessary information and additional details about the upcoming trip that your child will 
be attending this spring. 

We will be hosting two (identical in content) meetings to share this information with you.  

The meetings will take place on Wednesday, 7 February 2024 at either: 

• Meeting 1 - 9:30 – 10:30 at Abbot’s Lea School (please report to Reception between 9:15 
and 9:25am) 

• Meeting 2 – 4:30 – 5pm – remote session (details will be shared in February)   

If you are unable to make either of the above meetings or you have any questions in the 
meantime, please email either Miss Gibney (Assistant Headteacher – Primary Department) 
or Mr Mason (Assistant Headteacher – Secondary Department) on the following email 
addresses, and they will answer any questions you might have: 

Miss Gibney - primary@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
Mr Mason - secondary@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
  

We are excited about the positive impact this trip will have on our students, and we 
appreciate your support in making it a memorable experience.  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  

Thank you for entrusting us with the opportunity to provide your child with this enriching 
experience.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher   
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